
From: Bergengruen, Vera <vbergengruen@mcclatchydc.com>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 4/5/2016 8:20:19 AM

Subject: Making sure you saw this Re: Comment on seismic testing? // McClatchy Newspapers

On Mon, Apr 4, 2016 at 3:39 PM, Bergengruen, Vera <vbergengruen@mcclatchydc.com> wrote:

Rob, Chaney,

I'm writing about the upcoming permits for seismic testing off the Atlantic coastal states (expected 
in April). I know Gov. Haley supported both the surveys and offshore drilling, but was hoping for a 
comment on whether she still supports the seismic airgun blasting now that drilling won't be on the 
table for the next five years.

My deadline is at 10am tomorrow.

Thanks,

Vera Bergengruen
Regional Correspondent
McClatchy Washington Bureau
O: 202-383-6036
M: 305-562-0770
@VeraMBergen
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